
 
 

Registration is Open! 
Pre-Register for the 2025 Forestry Contest by Thursday, April 10th, 2025 

 

Attached is the pre-registration form for the 2025 Idaho State Forestry Contest. We’re excited to 
continue this great tradition and look forward to another successful event. 
 
Please reserve your team’s space early to ensure we can accommodate all contestants. Practice 
Kits are available, and volunteers are ready to assist coaches with key chapters of the Forestry 
Contest Manual. This is also a fantastic opportunity for the Senior Individual Winner to earn up to 
$2,500 in cash and scholarship funds! 
 

Registration Process 
1. Submit your pre-registration documents to receive a confirmation email. 

2. You’ll then receive a Registration Roster to provide contestant names. While we understand changes 
may occur, we ask that you submit initial information promptly for planning purposes. 

3. After April 10th, we’ll follow up to finalize your team’s numbers and contestant names. 

4. On contest day, we’ll confirm your contestant list and make any necessary adjustments. 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to reach out. We’re here to help! 
 

Registration Questions: Sarah Garcia - sarah.garcia@id.nacdnet.net or 208-255-9911 
 

Coaching Assistance: Ken Homik - khomik@idl.idaho.gov or 208-267-5577 
 

Volunteer Assistance: Hailey Frank - hfrank@idl.idaho.gov or 208-859-4309 

We look forward to seeing all of you on the course at the 
2025 Idaho State Forestry Contest! 

 
More information can be found at the 

Bonner Soil & Water Conservation District website: http://bonnerswcd.org/forestry-contest 
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